
Ontario Line Construction Notice 

 
Information as of: March 14, 2025 

Demolition at 2 Thorncliffe Park 
Dr.  
Start date: week of March 17, 2025 

Expected duration: up to 8 weeks 

Hours of work: Mon.-Thurs. from 7 a.m. to 6 p.m., Fridays from 7 a.m.- 12 p.m.  

 
 

What is happening? 

• Metrolinx will remove the foundations of the building at 2 Thorncliffe Park Dr. from below ground, 

following last year’s demolition of the retail plaza on the site. 

• The existing asphalt from the parking lot will also be removed. 

Work Area 



 

Contact us: 
Call us 24/7 at: 416-202-5100 
Write to us at: ontarioline@metrolinx.com 
Find us on Twitter, Facebook, and Instagram: @ontarioline 
Visit the website: www.metrolinx.com/ontarioline 

Visit our community office: 
770 Queen Street East (near Queen & Broadview) 
45 Overlea Blvd (East York Town Centre) 
General hours:  

• Mondays, Tuesdays, and Fridays: 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

• Wednesdays and Thursdays: 10:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. 

Disponible en français sur demande. Si vous êtes intéressé, veuillez envoyer un courriel à ontarioline@metrolinx.com. 
 

What to expect 

• Excavators will remove the foundation from below ground and asphalt from at grade. 

• There will be no crushing activities on site. 

• All concrete foundations will be trucked off site for removal. 

• Noise from construction equipment including excavators and trucks can be expected.  

• Construction equipment and materials will be properly secured within the work zone. 

• Sidewalk access and vehicular road traffic will be maintained.  

• Work may be postponed or rescheduled due to weather or unforeseen circumstances. 
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